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Official Logic and Accuracy Test for the February 11, 2020 Special Election 
For Immediate Release   
 
 
A Logic and Accuracy test of our vote tallying system, in preparation for the Special 
Election on February 11, 2020 will be conducted on February 7 at 10 a.m. in the ballot 
processing room located at 411 N 5th St, Shelton.  
 
The testing of the accessibility voting system will also be tested at this time.  These 
tests are open to candidates, the press and the public. 
 
 
For more information contact: 
 
Mason County Elections elections@co.mason.wa.us or  (360) 427-9670 ext. 470 
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